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I do not support this bill!  Oregon is already on a very slippery slope and now you are 

trying to make it even easier for someone to give up on life and die. 

Instead of "why should I live", why don't we flip the script and ask people considering 

suicide "How can I help to make your life easier? Or, what can I do  

to help you through this difficult time?"  It's horrible when Oregon just wants to speed 

up the death and not offer a helping hand!  You people who promote 

this worship death and not life.  Life is precious and we need to help people to live 

and not help them to die! 

 

This is very personal to me as I have had two family members commit suicide and I 

do not want anyone to make it easier!  Oregon needs to be making it 

harder to commit suicide, not be making less barriers.  

 

Please vote NO on SB 1003. 


